

163 Old West Road PO Box 347 Palmerston North Phone: 06 355 7028 Fax: 06 354 0081 info@nzturfconference.org.nz www.nzturfconference.org.nz

16<sup>th</sup> July 2009

Ricky Aitken
The Hong Kong Cricket Club
137 Wong Nai Chung Gap Road
Hong Kong

## Dear Ricky

On behalf of the Conference Management Committee I'd like to extend a sincere thank you for participating as one of our speakers at the 2009 NZ Turf Conference. Your knowledge and input to this conference was greatly appreciated.

Even with these tough times we were thrilled to achieve attendance numbers of 570 people, certainly putting this event on a par with previous conferences!

All in all, it was a very successful week long event for both delegates and trade partners and a lot of positive feedback has been coming through.

Yours sincerely

Tiffany Smith Event Manager









